COMMUNITY MEETING

Verizon Wireless’ Proposed CO3 DT Edwards Facility

v BETTER CAPACITY v/ ROBUST LTE SIGNAL

Verizon Wireless is
working with the
Eagle County School
District to obtain
approval of a facility
located at 151
Miller Ranch Road
that will improve
service in your
neighborhood
within the City of
Edwards.

Verizon is hosting a community meeting on April 30th, 2018 @
5:30 p.m. at 151 Miller Ranch Road (Battle Mountain High School,
Lecture Hall), Edwards, to provide information about the proposed
wireless facility in this area, and seek community input on design
options. Verizon encourages all community members to attend.

Verizon’s proposal will involve:

* Installation of 12 antennas within a concealed structure either on the roof of the high school
or within a freestanding clock-type tower.

* The stealth installation will conceal all antennas and ancillary equipment from public view.

* Any ground equipment enclosure will effectively conceal radio cabinets and ground
equipment

For those unable to attend, your
input is still encouraged prior to the
May 9" School Board Meeting. )

. project, please contact:
Please email your preferrance Name: Shawn Turk
(rooftop vs. tower) to turks@bv.com Phone: (720) 289-4106

verizon’

If you have any questions regarding this



